
     

OPEN HOUSES 
Nunatsiavut Housing Commission 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government is working to establish the Nunatsiavut Housing 
Commission, which will be uniquely responsive to the housing needs and 
challenges of Inuit living within the Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 
 
Open Houses will be held in Nain and Hopedale to provide Beneficiaries of 
the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement an opportunity to meet with the 
Director of Housing, Brenna Jarrar, and to discuss the work that is currently 
under way. 
 
The Open Houses will be held at the following: 
 

Illusuak Centre  Nain   August 29, 2022 6:00 p.m. 
Nanuk Centre  Hopedale  August 30, 2022 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government strongly encourages the following while 
attending the Open Houses:   

1. Physical distancing 
2. The use of non-medical mask 
3. Hand sanitizing upon entering the buildings.      

 
For more information, contact:   
Brenna Jarrar 
Director of Housing 
709-896-8582 
 


